The Management & Staff of Great Northern Garden of Remembrance Invite you & your family to our annual

To be held in our Chapel at 31-35 Tallowwood Drive, Deception Bay on Friday 8th December 2023, arriving at 6pm for a 6:30pm start.

Please send photos to info@gngor.com.au to be included in the slideshow.

Join us for refreshments in the chapel.

Please RSVP your attendance by Wednesday 6th December 2023 on (07) 3888 6622 as numbers are limited. For those unable to attend, you will be able to click onto the live stream on www.gngor.com.au/live-streaming/